
               Department of Anthropology 

University of Louisville • College of Arts and Sciences • Louisville, KY 40292 
P: 502.852.6864   F: 502.852.4560   W: louisville.edu 

TO: Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Christopher Tillquist, representative to the Sustainability Council 
 
DATE: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: January Sustainability Council Meeting held February 26th, 2025 
 
The meeting began with “One Green Thing” introductions, and included garden planning, biking 
outside, trying vegan meals, bird-watching, and thrifting.  
 
The e-waste recycling drive continues until March 12th. There are collection points in the BAB 
(first floor lobby), SAC W310, the Duthie Center (Speed, first floor study area in the SE corner), 
and the HSC Kornhauser Library (first floor lobby behind elevators). 
 
In the area of engagement, the Ecolympics is well underway and ends March 29th. I encourage 
you to click through the link to the Sustainability page on the event and explore opportunities.  
The second Cooperative Summit was held at UofL’s Center for Archaeology and Cultural 
Heritage on February 21st. 
 
Regarding TARC service, there is a petition available to be signed that exhorts Louisville Metro 
Council to find a sustainable funding model for the TARC 2025 System Re-Design.  
 


